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Workshop on Manner and Etiquettes 

    “Politeness and good manners open the door to a successful and happy life.” 

At JKPS, we believe that the true purpose of education extends beyond academic 

achievement. Our goal is to instil values that inspire positive behaviour and meaningful 

interactions, helping students contribute to a respectful and harmonious society. 

Through education, we aim to nurture individuals who not only excel in knowledge but 

also embody the principles of respect, empathy, and social responsibility.  

Keeping this goal in mind, a workshop on Manner and Etiquettes was organised for the 

students of classes 4 and 5 on October 23, 2024. The session, led by resource person 

Jayshree Mehta, began with thought-provoking questions such as “What are manners?” 

and “Why are they important?” This approach helped students gain a deeper 

understanding of the topic. Following the discussion, an engaging activity was 

conducted, in which the students participated enthusiastically. Through this activity, a 

key lesson was imparted: we should treat others the way we wish to be  

treated—with respect, kindness, and politeness. The workshop not only equipped the 

students with essential social skills but also fostered a sense of empathy and 

understanding. Ms. Jayshree Mehta also provided valuable tips to the children on how 

to enhance their manners in three key areas: personal relationships, public spaces, and 

social interactions. She emphasised that improving manners in these areas is essential 

for fostering healthy relationships. Additionally, she emphasised the importance of 

using four golden words—sorry, please, thank you, and excuse me—in everyday life. 

The students were encouraged to incorporate these polite expressions into their daily 

interactions, as these simple yet powerful words can enhance communication skills and 

improve manners, creating a positive environment for their growth and development.  

At the end of the session, the students shared their real-life experiences and asked 

questions about how to demonstrate good manners in challenging situations. The 

resource person provided thoughtful answers, encouraging them to maintain a polite 

demeanour in all situations. She emphasised the importance of consistently 

demonstrating good manners as a means of fostering a positive and peaceful society. 

The workshop concluded with heartfelt gratitude to Ms. Jayashree Mehta, whose 

impactful session inspired the children to make meaningful changes in their outlook and 

behaviour. 


